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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

Well done to our Year 6 children for putting on a fabulous play this week - they all 

worked really hard and it was a real team effort!  

This year has been a busy yet successful year and I would like to thank all of the 

staff for their hard work and commitment in improving standards right across school, 

as acknowledged by Ofsted during the inspection this year.  

I hope you all have a safe and relaxing holiday and I look forward to seeing you all 

on Wednesday 4th September for the start of the Autumn term.  

I have added a reminder of the school uniform dress code (see below). Please ensure 

that your child wears the correct uniform, with the correct footwear. Than you.  

Finally, Good luck to Year 6, as they move on to the next phase of their lives and 

hope that they remember their time here with fond memories.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.                                                                                                              

Bromley Hills is a Good school. Ofsted report 2019. 

Important 
Information 

INSET Days for 2019/20 

Monday 2nd and Tuesday 3rd 

September.  

Monday 6th January 

Monday 20th April  

Monday 20th July  

School will be closed for staff 

training on the above dates.   

Price Increases 

Due to increased running costs 

across school, Governors have 

reviewed and updated the 

prices of the following, starting 

in September: 

 School Lunches - £2.30 

 Afterschool Club - £6.00 

 Breakfast Club - £3.50 

 Pre-School – £6.00 (for the 

afternoon, plus £3.50 for 

over lunchtime) 

 

 

Goodbye & Good Luck to our Year 6 Children 
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 Farewell to staff! 

Today we are saying goodbye to a number of staff, who are 

moving on in their careers. They are: Mrs Billingsley and Miss 

Hill, who have covered maternity in Pre-School this year, Mrs 

Taylor, Miss Noke, Miss Cartwright and Mrs Harris, who are 

moving on to their next schools and Mrs Hinton, who has 

covered PPA this year. We would like to thank them all for their 

hard work and dedication and wish them all the very best for 

the future.  

 

Bromley 

Bees 

Unfortunately, 

due to falling 

numbers, 

Bromley Bees 

will not run next 

year. 
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School Uniform   

All uniform can be purchased from Totally Uniform, in Kingswinford.  

 

The dress code is: 

 Royal blue sweater 

 White polo-shirt with school logo 

 Grey school trousers 

 Grey skirt 

 Blue gingham dress (summer) 

 Black shoes or trainers (No logos or other colours) 

 

Indoor PE Outdoor PE 

Pumps – not trainers  Trainers 

Plain white T-shirt White T-shirt 

Black shorts Black shorts or PE skirt  

Tracksuit or jogging bottoms 

      

Please remember to label clothing including footwear! 
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